
September 14, 2007

Highway 837 near Drumheller to close for bridge
construction starting September 17
Drumheller... 
Highway 837, between Highway 838 at Bleriot Ferry and Highway 575 at Nacmine, will be closed for
bridge construction starting September 17. The existing bridge at the site is being replaced with a
concrete culvert. The approximate cost of construction is $400,000. Construction will be complete by 
October 12, weather permitting.

Signs will be posted to redirect traffic, and the detours will be in place for the duration of construction.
Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and to obey reduced speed limits and other traffic control
devices.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Randy Shalagan
Bridge Manager, Central Region
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(403) 340-5579

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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